
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Tuesday, September 05, 2006 08:12 AM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

09/05/2006

Do not forget that the auction closes tonight at 7 p.m. eastern standard time.  There are many great specimens available! 
  
Be sure to see us at the upcoming Denver Show.  We will be in two different locations this year.   
  
     Wholesale Minerals - at the warehouse of Dave Bunk Minerals, Sept. 11 - 17.  Many thousands of specimens will be here, all at 
50% off. 
  
     Retail Minerals - see some of the best minerals available at the Denver Merchandise Mart, Sept. 15-17.  I have many new 
specimens available, some really outstanding, just recently acquired.  
  
We look forward to seeing you in Denver! 
  
Dan Weinrich 
http://www.danweinrich.com 


